
From: Stuart, David <David.Stuart@HistoricEngland.org.uk> 
Sent: 22 August 2021 17:06 
To: Duncan Smith 
Subject: Totnes Neighbourhood Plan: Regulation 16 Consultation 
 

Dear Duncan 
 
Thank you for your Regulation 16 consultation on the Submitted version of the 
Totnes Neighbourhood Plan. 
 
I can confirm that there are no issues associated with the Plan upon which we wish 
to comment. 
 
Kind regards 
 
 
David 
 
David Stuart | Historic Places Adviser 
Historic England | South West 
1st Floor Fermentation North | Finzels Reach | Hawkins Lane | Bristol | BS1 6WQ 
Direct Line: 0117 975 0680 | Mobile: 0797 924 0316 
https://historicengland.org.uk/southwest 


